From: Justin Jenison <justin@jenisoncustombuilders.com>
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2025 5:04 PM

To: Sierra Arellano <sarellano@ci.craig.co.us>

Subject: Re: Board of Appeals Term

Marlin,

| would like to formally request to be considered for another term on Board of Appeals. | ask that council consider this due to my experience and reputation as a contractor since 2004. |
have worked hard over those years to provide quality construction and great customer service to my customers. The few times we had to meet for Board of Appeals in my last term, |
believe we made difficult, but necessary, decisions which helped protect and benefit the community. | hope to continue to help keep Craig a place that has honest, qualified contractors
to serve the construction needs of our community. If you have any questions regarding my role in The Board of Appeals, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Justin Jenison
970-841-9525



